4/3/2020 An update on Field Museum Member and Donor events
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Dear Friends,

In the best interest of overall wellness for our community and for each other,
we are canceling the following Member/Donor events for now (see list below).
We will keep you updated if and when these get rescheduled for later in the
year.

If you have already registered for these events, please watch for an email early
next week for more details and for information about refunds.

Field Spotlight with Dr. Az Klymiuk (March 28)
Field Encounters (April 1)

Founders’ Council Loop Luncheon (April 16)
Members’ Nights (April 30 and May 1)

We remain deeply grateful for your ongoing support as we navigate these
uncertain times. Thank you for making the Field your museum. If you have
immediate questions or concerns, the fastest way to reach us is via email:
membership@fieldmuseum.org.

Wishing you and yours a healthy spring.

Sincerely,

Usha Subramanian
Director of Individual Giving
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